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I live in . Recently the speed limit on the southern cross was reduced from 60 
kph to 50kph. 
To put it simply, there is inadequate signage. There are not enough signs and they are not prominent. 
This is a major issue as belmont, riddlesford, oak glen, hollybroom, earlscroft, swanbrook estates feed out onto 
this road. Fogie field at kilruddery will soon be added. Petits supervalu and new adjoining apartment blocks / 
houses now also feed onto the southern cross.it is getting harder and harder to get out of our estates 
safely.there is more traffic obviously not local using the southern cross who perhaps are not aware of all these 
housing estates that filter onto it. The vehicles regularly travel at 70 kph. Some vehicles as high as 80 or 90 
kph.i am afraid that it is going to take a major collision for the council to do something about this. And of 
course i have sent several submissions without reply outlining my concerns. I would like a light up sign similar 
to the one installed outside vevay road post office on both ends of the southern cross to really drive it home to 
traffic that the limit is 50kph. And secondly some people will still obviously ignore the signs so some form of 
traffic calming measures. A static speed camera. Rumble strips. Island pinch points. 
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